
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
STOCKTON ARTS COMMISSION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting 

of the Stockton Arts Commission, scheduled for 

July 1, 2024 at 5:30 p.m., has been 

cancelled. 

KATHERINE ROLAND, CMC, CPMC 
STOCKTON INTERIM CITY CLERK 

By: ___________________________ 
Deputy City Clerk 
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